
The following is a summary of items submitted as October 2010 monthly update. 
 

September 15, 2010 through October 20, 2010 

 ICM Design:  Design work has been completed.  Pre-bid meeting has been held.  Bid documents 
submitted to contractors. 

 Permitting issues in progress, including: 
1. NPDES 
2. USACE Nationwide Permits (for stream and outfall construction work) 
3. DHEC Water Board Construction Permit 
4. Title V update 

ICM system delays are expected based on DHEC request for priority pollutant metals 

analysis and 30-day public comment period associated with NPDES and Construction 

Permits.  

 Discussed construction process such as piping  and electrical can be completed during 
the NPDES permit process with the understanding that any equipment ordered is at our 
own risk until the NPDES permit is issued and that no piping processes are connected to 
treatment equipment (which can be ordered and stored on site remote from the final 
installation area). 

 Phase II Supplemental Investigation Report and Work Plan Addendum for installation of MW-43 
has been submitted and is currently being reviewed by EPA and DHEC.  Updated schedule to be 
provided today. 

 

Upcoming Planned Activities  

 Annual Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring:  Planned for the week of November 15, 
2010. 

 Well MW-43:  Install bedrock well MW-43 once access has been obtained from the property 
owner.  Targeting November 2010. 

 ICM System:  Continue with permitting efforts and upon receipt of required permits proceed to 
contractor bid submittals, award, and construction activities as quickly as possible. 

 
Next Meeting:  Scheduled for November 17, 2010 

 

 


